
“Emily and I were on each other’s
first team of playing club soccer
together. After that year, our age
groups split so we did not play with
each other until last season, as our
final season with Tosa Kickers. It is
such a cool opportunity to play with
someone in college that I have
known since I was in 3rd grade. I
am so excited for what WLC holds
for both of us!” 

QUOTE FROM AVA
“I am so thankful for the opportunity to play
a college sport. Whether I was playing for
the Kickers or for my high school, soccer
has always been a huge part of my life. To
be able to continue playing with Ava has
been great, especially to be able to
translate our previous team chemistry from
the Kickers to our WLC team. I'm so glad to
have a piece of my club team with me as I
continue my athletic career. I am excited to
see where God takes me in these next
steps.”

QUOTE FROM EMILY

COLLEGE SPOTLIGHT
AVA AND EMILY

It's such a thrilling full circle moment for
Ava and Emily! Having both been long-time
players for the Tosa Kickers and both
earned scholarships from MKSC, they are
now embarking on their soccer journey
together at Wisconsin Lutheran College.
We can't wait to see what lies ahead for
these two talented athletes. Keep shining!


